
 
To all Core Participants 
 
By email only 
 
 

1 June 2020 

 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Decision of Attorney General: Extension of Attorney General’s undertaking to legal 
persons. 
 
The Attorney General has decided to extend the undertaking in respect of oral evidence 
given to the Inquiry in Modules 1 to 3 to legal persons. I attach a copy of the decision 
letter dated 28 May 2020 together with a factsheet prepared by the Attorney General’s 
Office.  
 
These documents together with my letter to the AGO dated 23 April 2020 will be 
published on the Inquiry’s website today. 
 
  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Caroline Featherstone 

 
Caroline Featherstone 
Solicitor to the Inquiry  
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